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We had the pleasure to read the Open Letter to Masons of Italy, signed by Mirko Crocoli
(free-lance Reporter — Primo Piano)

to whom we wish to say thanks you for the beautiful words, which confirms the soundness
of our will to be again protagonists of a new ltalian Risorgimento. Only few masons have
comprehended the historical moment, but there are many of them that remain impassable and
not incline to actively and positively occupy themselves - as citizens and freemasons aware of
their social role, for the Res Publica. We invite you to read the article quoted above and wish to
take your own conclusions on what ltalians expect from

Masonry... the real one !




